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From: Aisling Corr 
Sent: 06 January 2023 07:10
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Unhappy with plans for additional 250 houses

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

Hi 
 
I wanted to email to express that I am unhappy about there being an additional 250 houses on top of the 350 
houses already planned for off the Dinan Way site in Exmouth.  
 
My main concerns are added congestion, increased air pollution and loss of green space (woodland, trees 
and wildlife will be affected). Plus the additional strains on schools, GP surgeries, local amenities, sewage, 
parking spaces, etc.  
 
My family live in .  
 
Best wishes  
 
Aisling Corr  
 
--  
Aisling Corr  


